
 

 Pilgrim Primary Academy  
 Headteacher: Mrs L Meek (BA Hons, PGCE)  

Oxford Street, Plymouth, PL1 5BQ 
Tel: 01752 225319    

E-mail:  contactus@ppsonline.org 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
10/11/17 

 
Dear Parent / Carers 
 

Children in Need 
 
On Friday 17th November, Pilgrim Primary Academy has chosen to support the 
‘Children in Need’ charity.  It will be a non uniform day and this means they can 
wear clothes of their choice.  
 
However, it has been decided by the School Council that children should not wear  
fancy dress outfits.  We ask for a donation of 50p. 
 
Also, our school cook will be baking some delicious Pudsey biscuits.  Children can 
purchase one but we suggest just one biscuit per child.  This means they will need 
their 50p donation and 50p for a biscuit. 
 
This year there is a spotty theme so if your child can, if they wish, to decorate their 
clothes, face or hair with spots. 
 
Kind regards 
 
School Council 
 
 
 

 

 

 


